Ron’s Statements at June Board Meeting

Ron, “From the May agenda under unfinished business, ‘Set date to have a Bylaws meeting with the Committee’, was removed and was not on the agenda for this meeting.  Is it the intention of the Board to bring these suggestions we have made to the Bylaws to the annual meeting?”

Rachel, "It is taking us a lot longer to review all the work you did on that. We didn't expect there to be that many changes.  It wasn't really the scope we had envisioned.  So, it has taken us a lot longer than anticipated to get through and give it the careful attention it deserves.  There is no way we can give you a date at this point and unfortunately it will not be ready for the Annual Meeting."


**********


Also, at the June meeting Ron stated, "There is in the current Bylaws that are in force, there is a rule or an opportunity if the membership wants to do something that the Board doesn't agree with that the membership can bring a petition signed by MIGS to the Board - and if it’s signed by a certain number of those members, then that item can be put on the agenda."

I stated, “Ron, do you know where that is in the Bylaws?”

Ron, “I don’t have that on the top of my head.”

I stated, “If you could get that to me, I’d appreciated it because I’m not seeing anything about that here.  I am unable to find such a passage.”


